
 

7-9-2020 Final Survey Reminder 

 

 

Hello Lake Forest families. Please don't hang up...This is your principal, Sharon 

Boyd. By now you must know the health, safety, and well-being of our students 

and staff remain our highest priorities. In order to best meet the needs of all 

students, we need your help. 

 

We understand families have varying needs and we are working to create options 

to best meet them. Your voice matters a great deal to us. If you have not done so 

already, we are asking you to complete a student-specific School Pre-Registration 

Questionnaire to assist us in planning for the needs of your child. The Pre-

Registration Questionnaire may be accessed by logging onto your child’s Single 

Sign-On LaunchPad at sso.browardschools.com. If you have completed the 

questionnaire and wish to change your initial selection, you may update your 

preference by logging back into the survey and responding to the questions again. 

Please, please complete the questionnaire by Friday, July 10, 2020 at 11:59 p.m. 

 

The School Board will continue its discussion regarding school re-opening options 

on Tuesday, July 14, 2020. Your input and feedback are essential and will continue 

to be solicited throughout this planning phase. We will send regular 

communications to you to get your input. All this information is available on our 

website in 3 languages. Thank you for being the best parents in Broward County. 

Have a great weekend. 


